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CWMA Monthly meeting, Harney County Basement Conference Room
September 6, 2023, 3 pm 
Present: Kaylee Littlefield, Karen Moon, Tyler Goss,
Remote:  Randy Wiest, Department of State Lands
Note:  These are not official minutes to be voted on as there was insufficient member attendance.
Item #1—Approval of last meeting’s minutes
Approval of the last meeting’s minutes was tabled until the next meeting.  Tyler did ask those in attendance to notify him if there was anything in the meeting minutes that needed to be addressed.  Karen said Deanna at the chamber asked if the puncture vine contest would be held next year, and she told her yes.  She asked for confirmation and Tyler agreed.
Item #2 Financial Report
Tyler said that Jason was not in attendance because the HSWCD is holding its annual financial audit and he remained at the office to address any questions/issues that come up.  He did not have the opportunity to prepare a financial report for this meeting.  Tyler said that other than swag for the county fair (squeezy miniature footballs and frisbees) and salary would be the only difference from the previous month’s financial report.  Approval of this month’s financial report tabled until one is presented for the next meeting.
Project progress and updates:
a)   Tyler said the CWMA fair booth will be fully manned.  He will travel to central Oregon tomorrow to bring back the trailer and set it up at the fairgrounds.  He told meeting attendees that there are two opportunities for fair attendees to win prizes.  The first is to guess the number of puncturevine heads in a jar.  The other is for people to scan a QR code.  Prizes will be awarded to the closest and next closest guesses for the puncturevine heads ($75 and $50 Shop Harney gift cards, respectively) and to the 75th person who enrolls for updates via Q code will receive a $75 Shop Harney gift card.
b)   Grant reporting:  Tyler took photos of all grant locations this morning. He will write narration for the grants later this month.  Tyler said he will attend the rodeo in Pendleton the following week.
New business:
c)   New grant opportunities for weeds?  Kaylee Littlefield asked if there was anything with OWEB due at the end of October? Tyler said that September is when noxious weed grants submissions are due.  Plans to continue to seek funding for Poison Creek, med sage and loosestrife projects.  New grant applications won’t be due until December. Tyler said it would be nice to get photos now, before snow. 
Other information:
d)   There was discussion about bringing a pressed puncturevine to the fair.  Tyler said he didn’t want to take a puncturevine that wasn’t pressed into the fair and risk an invasion of a noxious weed.    Tyler will make banners for puncturevine pull and free spray day this winter as field activity is winding down.
e)   Title 2:  Tyler told Randy there would be no spraying this year.  He plans to do it in Riley next year. 
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